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Department of Public Utll!ties

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tanya Arsh, P.E.
Director of Public Utilities

FROM: ~ John H. Carter
Watershed Manager : ‘.

DATE April 29, 2009

Tatyana Arsh, PE. Director

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Public Waterway Warning Signage- SA003241

The Department of Public Utilities opened formal bids on April 22, 2009 for the purchase and

installation of Public Waterway Warning Signage. One (1) bid was received.

It is the recommendation of the Division of Power and Water (W), Watershed Management to
award to the lowest, responsive and responsible bidder, Anderson & Noland Construction
Company for all items. A copy of the tabulation is attached.

Should you have any questions regarding this award, please contact me at 645-1870.

Pc: Steve Snedaker
Rick Westerfield
Craig Charleston
Lymn Kelly
John Funk
tile

Utilities Complex

910 Dublin Road

-

_Cotumbus, Ohio_43215

Director’s Office
Power and Water Division
Operationat Support Division

Fairwood Complex

614/645-6141 FAX: 614/645-8019

614/645-7020 FAX: 614/845-8177
614/645-1508

1250 Fairwood Avenue

TDD: 614/645-6454
TDD: 614/645-7188

Columbus, Ohic 43206

Sewerage and Drainage Division

614/645-7175 FAX: 614/645-3801

TDD: 614/645-6338

The City of Columbus is an Equal Opportunity Employer



